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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3165 

 
COVID-19 UNWIND:  URGENT Announcement for All Providers:  
Medicaid Member Reinstatement 
As communicated in the press release linked here issued by the Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
(DHHS), approximately 114,000 Nevada Medicaid recipients who lost coverage between June 2023 and August 
2023 were retroactively reinstated. The reinstated members were placed into Fee-For-Service for this 3-month 
period. Effective September 1, 2023, those who reside in a Managed Care coverage area were placed back into 
their last Managed Care Plan that they were enrolled in before losing coverage.  

Providers should reach out to members as necessary and be prepared to assist them with accessing Nevada 
Medicaid covered services. Members who were previously denied services from June to August may now be 
eligible for Nevada Medicaid services. Please review claim denials during that period and, if a member was 
reinstated, resubmit your claims and prior authorization requests to the appropriate payer. 

 

Please see Web Announcement 3184 for 
updated details and billing instructions. 

 

https://dhhs.nv.gov/Reports/Press_Releases/2023_Press_Releases/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3184_20231009.pdf

